
ROCIS Justification Statement for the Hate Crime Data Collection Guidelines and Training Manual.

FBI Executive Assistant Director Amy Hess requested changes to the document.  These changes have 
been made the FBI Uniform Crime Reporting Program is now resubmitting the document to OMB for 
approval.

Changes were made within the Preface.  The reference to Appendix E was removed because it does not 
pertain to the Arab, Hindu, Muslim, and Sikh communities.

Two paragraphs were added to the beginning of Appendices E (page 56) and F (page 59) which describe 
the FBI’s relationship with the special interest groups.

All changes are highlighted in red in the attached document.


